
 

MELVILLE PRECINCT PLAN PROJECT 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 
WARD 87 RESIDENTS’ INVITE TO  

THE PUBLIC MEETING 
On	behalf	of	the	City	of	Joburg,	JDA	(Johannesburg	Development	Agency)	is	
implementing	the	Melville	Precinct	Development	in	Ward	87	of	Cllr	Bridgett	Steer.	As	
part	of	local	stakeholder	engagement	process,	the	project	is	cordially	inviting	the	
residents	of	ward	87	to	attend	a	public	meeting	to	introduce	and	present	the	status	
quo	of	the	project.	Your	input	is	required.	Followed	on	from	this	is	a	community	design	
workshop	which	will	be	announced	at	this	public	meeting.	
	

THE	MEETING	IS	SCHEDULED	AS	FOLLOWS:	

DATE:	 TUESDAY,	2nd		May	2017	

TIME:			18H00	

VENUE:		Indoor	Atrium	Section,	27	Boxes	
75	4th	Avenue,	Melville,	Johannesburg		

	
 

AGENDA	

1. Welcome	and	Introduction	
2. Project	background	
3. Melville	/	UJ	Precinct	Status	Quo	Presentation	 	
4. Stakeholder	and	Community	participation		
5. Questions	and	Answers	
6. Closure	

YOUR	ATTENDANCE	WILL	BE	HIGHLY	APPRECIATED	

	


